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Re: Solid Waste Services Rate Hearing 

Chairman Dupray, 

At the Board of Supervisor's meeting on October 7, 2008 Environmental 
Management stated we would retum to the Board on November 18, 2008 for a public 
hearing related to rate increases for the solid waste franchise haulers. Since that 
October meeting, Environmental Management (EM) has been working with the 
franchise haulers to get the best rate possible for the services being proposed. At 
this time we have not received all information required from the haulers in order to 
proceed with the hearing scheduled for November 18th 

. Therefore, I respectfully 
request the public rate hearing be continued to the December 9, 2008 Board 
meeting. 

Thank you for your time and consideration of this matter. 


